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Dear Lorna
Thank you for your email. | am submitting the documents listed below on behalf of the Applicant.

The documents include Mr Aiello’s Updated Witness Statement.

Please note that this Witness Statement replaces the earlier witness statement which has been
updated and clarified.

I suggest that, if possible, it would be helpful for the Committee to remove the previous
statement to avoid the danger of confusion.

In addition, there are 8 documents referred to in the Updated Witness Statement. | believe these
documents will be of considerable help to the Licensing Sub-Committee. | think it would be helpful
if they were downloaded in the order below. | may have to send more than one email to ensure you
receive the documents.
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| thank you for your assistance and patience and I'd be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of
the documents.

Regards
Harold Immanuel
I Montrose Villas , Chiswick Mall, London W6 9TT
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From: "Licensing HF: H&F" <licensing@Ibhf.gov.uk>
Date: Thursday, 9 March 2023 at 11:44

To: Harold Immanuel_

Cc: Mari Deli & Dining_

Subject: RE: Licensing Sub-Committee Hearing - 14 Mar 23 - 2022/01281/LAPR - Mari Deli 1A
Eyot Gardens, W6 9TN

Dear Harold,

| will add your details to the attendance list.

Please ensure any supplementary documents are submitted at least 48 hours prior
to the hearing and sent to the Licensing Team by email. We would appreciate if any
documents are submitted as soon as possible in order to ensure all parties can read
any additional information in time of the hearing.

Kind regards

Lorna McKenna

Licensing Compliance Officer
Licensing

The Environment Department
Hammersmith & Fulham Council

www.|bhf.gov.uk

Have you signed up to our email notifications to receive alerts of relevant applications
received by this department? If you would like to sign up, please click the link below:
email notification service

CERE

We would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete this short
Customer Satisfaction Survey about your recent interaction with our team.

Froms Harold Immaruc

Sent: 09 March 2023 08:47
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@|bhf.gov.uk>

ce: i
Subject: Re: Licensing Sub-Committee Hearing - 14 Mar 23 - 2022/01281/LAPR - Mari Deli 1A Eyot
Gardens, W6 9TN

You don't often get email fro_ Learn why this is important




Dear Lorna
Thank you for your prompt reply.

It is essentially the latter. Although this is really a quite straightforward matter, there are several
documents and also a need to distinguish between relevant and irrelevant matters which can be a
challenge to a lay person. | would therefore hope to assist not only Mr Aiello but also the
committee by being able to speak where appropriate.

| would also be grateful if you could let me know to whom documents should be submitted. Mr
Aiello’s Witness Statement is now out of date and a an updated one has now been prepared. In
addition there are some supporting documents which, inadvertently, appear not to have been
served previously.

Regards
Harold Immanuel

From: "Licensing HF: H&F" <licensing@|bhf.gov.uk>

Date: Thursday, 9 March 2023 at 07:46

Subject: RE: Licensing Sub-Committee Hearing - 14 Mar 23 - 2022/01281/LAPR - Mari Deli 1A
Eyot Gardens, W6 9TN

Dear Harold,
Thank you for your email.

Please can you confirm in what capacity you are attending with Mr Aiello. Are you
representing him, or is the DPS requesting you attend with him to help assist with the
hearing?

Once | have confirmation of this, | can advise accordingly.

Kind regards

Lorna McKenna

Licensing Compliance Officer
Licensing

The Environment Department
Hammersmith & Fulham Council

www.|bhf.gov.uk

Have you signed up to our email notifications to receive alerts of relevant applications
received by this department? If you would like to sign up, please click the link below:
email notification service

IOE®




We would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete this short
Customer Satisfaction Survey about your recent interaction with our team.
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From: Harold Immane! -

Sent: 07 March 2023 18:18

To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@|bhf.gov.uk>

- I

Subject: Licensing Sub-Committee Hearing - 14 Mar 23 - 2022/01281/LAPR - Mari Deli 1A Eyot
Gardens, W6 9TN

Some people who received this message don't often get email ﬁ'om_ Learn why this is

important

Dear Lorna McKenna

As you are aware, | will be in attendance with Mr Aiello when this matter goes before the Licensing

Committee on 14™ March. | would be grateful if you are able to confirm that | will be given
permission to speak on the application.

Yours sincerely
Harold Immanuel
lMontrose Villas , Chiswick Mall, London W6 9TT
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Do it online at www.lbhf.gov.uk

To sign up for regular news updates, please go to www.lbhf.gov.uk/newsupdates

If you have received this email in error, please delete it and tell the sender as soon as possible.
You should not disclose the contents to any other person or take copies.

All emails you send over the internet are not secure unless they have been encrypted. For further
details, please see www.getsafeonline.org/protecting-yourself
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